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INAUGURATION
OF CHAPTER

The ASHRAE Ghana Chapter proudly announces the official
inauguration of the chapter, set for April 14th, 2025.

This momentous occasion celebrates our journey from a
section under ASHRAE Nigeria to becoming a fully-fledged
chapter in November 2023.

The event will bring together industry professionals,
members, and stakeholders to mark this significant
milestone and set the stage for future growth and
collaboration. Further details about the venue and program
will be shared soon.

LEADERSHIP TRAINING

Representing the ASHRAE Ghana Chapter, the Membership Promotion Chair participated in
the ASHRAE Chapter Leadership Academy at the ASHRAE Global Headquarters. This intensive
program equipped him with practical insights and leadership strategies. He is set to share key
takeaways with the chapter upon his return, ensuring these benefits reach all members as

we strive for operational excellence.




RAISE A GLASS FOR ASHRAE
SOCIAL EVENT

Additionally, the "Raise the Glass" event was a
highlight of the year, celebrating our collective
achievements and strengthening bonds within
the chapter. The event also served as a platform
to attract potential members, showcasing the
value and camaraderie of being part of ASHRAE
Ghana.

END OF YEAR MEETING

Reflecting on the past year, we fondly
remember the end-of-year gathering at

the Ghana Institution of Engineering (GHIE).
The event fostered camaraderie among
members, featuring refreshments and
networking opportunities that strengthened
our professional community

The young engineers in ASHRAE had a productive and engaging first half of the year, with a series of
insightful and interactive events. One notable highlight was the successful industry visit to We2Seafoods,
which saw an encouraging turnout and provided valuable exposure to real-world applications in the field.
The YEA committee played a pivotal role in driving attendance at joint events, as well as promoting a
strong sense of inclusiveness among members, ensuring that all felt welcome and involved in the
activities and initiatives. Their efforts have helped strengthen the community and foster a collaborative

spirit within the organization.
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ASHRAE

WINTER CONFERENCE

Looking ahead, we encourage members to participate in the 2025 ASHRAE Winter Conference,
scheduled for February 8-12, 2025, in Orlando, Florida. The conference will feature over 100
technical sessions across nine tracks, including topics such as Artificial Intelligence, Building
Automation and Controls, and Pathways to Building Decarbonization. We look forward to your
active participation in these events as we continue to advance our industry together

Join us for our first general meeting for

the year 2025

We're excited to invite you to ASHRAE
Ghana Chapter’s first General Meeting
of the year. Don't miss this insightful

session on "Building Decarbonization:

Reducing Operating Emissions" led
by the distinguished lecturer
Mick Schwedler.

Date: Wednesday, 29th January 2025
Time: 5:00 PM

Platform: Microsoft Teams
https://teams.microsoft.com/meet/370
4047692182 p=VIwaHXplQp7ZufyHuU

Let's kick off the year with inspiration
and collaboration!
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